Meeting Minutes
11/16/10


Meeting Attendance

	Doug Hillen
	Serena Phillips
	Carol Boreing
	
	

	Rick Crain
	Kollin Holmgren
	Jackie Richardson
	
	

	Cindi Miller
	Lisa Holmgren
	Dave Theuring
	

	Sheri Rausch
	Mike Ledford
	Virginia Rumford
	

	
	
	
	



Special Guests - Seniors
Caitlin Rausch
Caroline Hillen
Ellen Boreing
Lynsey Carr

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The March Preview will have a tie in with the American Heart Association.  Hits For the Heart will benefit women’s heart health.  Each team participating will wear Jerseys promoting the event.  FAVC teams will be in white and GMC will be in red each jersey will have a number on the back.  The seniors presented this to us and asked if the Boosters would sponsor their jerseys.  They will also be selling T-shirts to the student body.  We agreed to pay for their t-shirt jerseys.  Added in from 12/21/10 meeting review of notes … Motion was made that Boosters will be donating proceeds from Concessions during the March Preview  to Hits for the Heart which benefits the American Heart Association.


Last month’s meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.

Budget 
· The Budget Committee has met several times.  We reviewed the preliminary Budget.  This is a work in progress and will be ready to go to a vote at the next Booster Meeting
· The budget is currently $14,000 higher than income.  We want to carry $4,000 in to next year.  Clarification added in from the 12/21/10 meeting review of minutes.  Notation made regarding the budget being $14,000 higher than income.  This is due to a surplus carried over from last year.
· Dave Theuring said that MYO could possibly donate temporary fencing during the season for the JV Field.

Treasurer Report
· Reviewed the Treasurer’s report.  All approved.  There was no change from the previous month
· The Kroger check was $356

Misc
· We discussed the Candy Sale fundraiser.  We need to get on the calendar for a 2 week window in January during Commitment workouts.   We discussed setting up a table during lunch periods for candy sales.
· We need to send out a reminder to have families sign up for their password on the web page.
· Jackie Richardson presented a request from the After Prom Committee for a donation to After Prom.  Sheri said that $250 (what was donated last year) was included in the budget. 

MABA Update
· MABA brought in $3,000 in parking for the last Regional Semi Game.  
· Rick will be the Coordinator for the annual Spaghetti dinner.  We will also need to provide volunteers.  They are looking at getting sponsors for the place mats.  The Sponsors name and logo would appear on the place mats. 



Action Items

Action Items from 11/16/10 Booster Meeting
· Get the Candy Sale on the school calendar for a 2 week time span in January during Commitment Workouts.
· Budget Committee to make final adjustments to the Budget and have ready for vote at Decembers Booster Meeting.
· Cindi to send out a reminder for families to sign on to the web page and get their password.


VOTES

11/16/10
· Motion made to offset the cost of the T-Shirt Jerseys for Hits for the Heart.   Motion 2nd and all approved.
·  Added in from 12/21/10 meeting review of notes …Motion was made that Boosters will be donating proceeds from Concessions during the March Preview  to Hits for the Heart which benefits the American Heart Association.
· 

